Community Outreach Subcommittee
Minutes, March 29

Present: Carol Golden, Anton Lahnston, Linda Mather, Yina Moore, Roger Shatzkin, Bill Zeruld

The Subcommittee reviewed plans for joining Princeton Futures on May 5. Scott Sillars as Vice Chair will
be asked to fill in for Mark Freda. Each of the subcommittees will designate their spokesperson and
develop four slides which include scope of work, timeline, progress so far, and future plans. Linda will
collate this material, working with Joe Stefko from CGR. Anton will work with Sheldon Sturges. The
purpose is to provide a forum for dialogue with the community.

The Subcommittee listed about 20 community groups and assigned someone to contact each to offer
our services to present at one of their meetings.

Roger and Linda will continue to work on Talking Points.
At this point, it appears that a fall community meeting is most feasible.

The next meeting is planned for 4/17 at 8:30 AM.



